
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Re-Opening Information for Nursery  
 

Following feedback from parents we have amended the start and finish times for all nursery 
sessions to be in line with the rest of the school. This will take effect from Tuesday 2nd March. 

 
We are very happy to welcome Nursery back to Elliston. It has been a strange time for us all and I know the 
children, like the staff, will be keen to get back to some form of normality.  
 
Social Distancing measures 
These will be expected by anyone coming to Elliston and on the way home from Elliston. Signage 
will indicate waiting and walking areas for adults and children. Staff will be on hand each morning 
to ensure these are understood and followed. Please follow the guidance about start and finish 
times strictly.  
 
Entry to school for Nursery 
Entry will be through the normal gate for Nursery on Bramhall Street. Parents may come into the school 
grounds and follow the markings around the playground up to the door. Please only arrive at the times 
below according to your child’s surname. We ask that only one adult drops off and picks up children where 
possible and there should be no waiting or standing around in the playground. All entrances around school 
are signposted. All visitors to enter school site MUST wear a face covering. 
 
Morning Session – Staggered arrival times (see below), finish at 12.00pm 
Afternoon Session – Start at 12.30pm, staggered pick up times (see below) 
Full Time Session – Staggered arrival and pick up times (see below) 
 

Surname Morning and full-time session 
arrival 

Afternoon and full-time session 
pick up 

A-G 8.45-8.50 2.50-3.00 

H-P 8.55-9.00 3.00-3.10 

Q-Z 9.05-9.10 3.10-3.20 

 
Reminders 
If you or your child displays any symptoms of COVID-19, as identified by the Government, do not attempt 
to come to school. Ring the school office and we will be able to advise you of testing processes. Isolation 
guidance will apply for unless a negative test result is secured. Any child taken ill with COVID-19 symptoms 
in school will go to an isolation room and you will need to collect him/her plus siblings immediately. We will 
need up to date contact details for all parents/carers. 

 

The school office remains closed to parents, please ring on 01472 235116 or email 
office@ellistonprimary.co.uk should you need to pass on messages to staff or you have any queries.   
 
 

It is important that ALL parents and carers support us by following social distancing when 
on the school site. The should be no crowding, gathering or standing to chat in the 

playground and only essential visits to the school office. It is your responsibility to follow 
the guidance to keep everyone safe. 
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